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The business meeting was called to order by president, Douglas M. Strong at 5 :09pm. 

Administrative reports: 

Second vice-president K. Steven McCormick indicated that the theme for the 2000 
meeting would be "the Trinity." 

First vice-president Albert L. Truesdale expressed thanks for the support he has received 
on the 1999 meeting. 

Secretary-treasurer William Kostlevy introduced the 1999 annual budget which was 
approved. (Also see report). 

President Douglas M. Strong circulated his report. See report. Also, he proposed that the 
WTS/SPS reception at the AAR-SBL be continued. The society accepted this proposal. 

Journal editor Barry Callen circulated his report. See report. On behalf of the executive 
committee, Callen introduced the the Smith/Wynkoop Book Award whiich is named for 
recently deceased WTS members, Timothy L . Smith and Mildred Bangs Wynkoop. It was 
approved by the society. See proposal. 

Nominations: 

Doug Strong, acting on behalf of the nominating committee, introduced the 1999 ballot. 
The election results were for second vice-president, Sharon Pearson 3 5 and Hal Knight 
33. For promotional secretary, Craig Keen 55 and Steve Lennox 14. Bill Kostlevy was 
reelected secretary-treasurer and David Bundy was reelected to the editorial committee. 

Stephen Gunter reported on the recently held United Methodist/Holiness dialogue. 

Sharon Pearson reported on the 1998 Wesleyan/Holiness Women Clergy Conference. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:52pm. 

William Kostlevy 
secretary-treasurer 


